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August 24, 2018 

Ms. Natalie Rizzi, Project Planner 
County of Tuolumne 
Community Resources Agency 
2 South Green Street 
Sonora, CA 95370 

Dear Ms. Rizzi: 

10-TUO-120 Post Mile (PM) RS0.350 
Hardin Flat LLC 
Site Development Permit SDP18-002 
Assessor's Parcel Numbers 
068-120-0620 and 068-120-063 
Access Location Exhibit Map 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) appreciates the opportunity to review the 
additional Access Location Exhibit Map provided by the proponent for the Hardin Flat LLC 
SDP18-002 project application (Camping Site) which depicts ingress/egress of the project site 
and the distance to the mainline. The proposed camping parcels have planned access off Hardin 
Flat Road (county road), which is 847 feet in distance that leads to the State Route (SR) 120. 

Caltrans has previously reviewed the Tuolumne County Community Resources Agency 
(TCCRA) Site Development Permit SDP18-002 application (July 19, 2018) and provided 
comments on August 6, 2018 requesting additional mapping reflecting location of the driveway 
and displaying the locations with measurements (in feet) clearly showing distance to SR 120. 
Thank you for providing the additional mapping. 

Cal trans has completed the review of the additional Access Location Exhibit Map and have the 
following comment: 

Based on our review of the original comment letter, dated August 6, 2018, and looking at the 
additional Access Location Exhibit Map which was subsequently provided based on our original 
letter, Caltrans has no additional comments. 
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If you have any questions or would like to discuss these comments, please contact Betty 
Kibble at (209) 948-7475 ( e-mail: betty.kibble@dot.ca.gov), or me at (209) 948-7325 
( e-mail: gregoria.ponce@dot.ca.gov). 

s[ ,r'~-P,..-
GREG A PONCE, Chief 
Office of Rural Planning 

Enclosure 

c: David Gonzalves, Director, Tuolumne County Community Resources Agency 
Darin Grossi, Executive Director Tuolumne County Transportation Council 
Jamie Schmidt, Development Coordinator, Under Canvas, Inc. 
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